From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 26 February 2013 12:43
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00116/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 12:43 PM on 26 Feb 2013 from Mrs Maureen Hicks.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No rooflights and door installed to the upper floor 

	Case Officer:
	Simon Dean 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Maureen Hicks

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Greenfields Back Lane, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5QN


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Having read the comments submitted by Sibford Gower Parish Council we concur with all the points made. The works to the bottle store exceed those described in the retrospective planning application and have been done in the full knowledge that a bat survey should have been carried out and in contravention of advice given by CDC for a previous planning application for the bottle store which was withdrawn. The owners of the former Bishop Blaize public house continue to ignore the legal processes required for any changes requiring planning consent within a conservation area. We ask, in the strongest terms, that this application be refused. Keith and Maureen Hicks 


